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FRED MEDART MANUFACTURING Co.

POTOMAC AND DE KALB STREETS

7. s

SAINT Louis, Mo.

Nove. 14, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director

of Physical Education and Recreation
Tniversity of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I have for acknowledgment your letter of Nov. 12, regarding the
Goal-Hi Hules requested by St. Paul Book and Stationery Company,
directed to the attention of Roy Weinzettel,

We received request of the St. Paul Book and Stationery Company
on Sept. 25th and on Sept. 50th this material went forward to the
Janesville Public Ochools. Inasmuch as we did not invoice the
St. Pavl Book and Stationery Company, they probably have no
record of the fact that the Goal-Hi Rules were shipped as re-
quested. Ve have written them advising that the matter has been
properly handled.

Thanking you for bringing this matter to our attention, we are
Yours truly,
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